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S. Coast Highway 101 Sidewalk 
Improvements to Solana Beach 
(CS22D) 

PROJECT STATUS 
A Citizen Participation Program 
(CPP) Meeting was held in February 
of 2022. Planning Commission 
approved the Major Use Permit 
9/7/23, and the permit application 
for the California Coastal 
Commission is being prepared by 
Staff. 
 
Construction of this project is 
expected to occur in Spring 2024. 
 
 

 
ABOUT THE PROJECT 

The S. Coast Highway 101 Sidewalk Improvements to Solana Beach 
(CS22D) will construct a sidewalk on the west side of South Coast 
Highway 101 between the South Cardiff State Beach Parking Lot 
Entrance and the city limits with Solana Beach. Currently, a pedestrian 
facility does not exist along this segment. Pedestrians utilize the 
existing bike lane for travel.  
 
The project scope involves installing approximately 675 linear feet of 
curb and sidewalk, construction of retaining walls along portions of 
the sidewalk, new curb ramps and crosswalk striping.  
 
The project will maintain the current separated bike lane with the 
installation of the new sidewalk. The project is in alignment with the 
City’s Active Transportation Plan. 
 
Construction is estimated to take approximately 3-4 months. Cardiff 
State Beach will remain open and accessible during construction. 
 
 
 
 

PROJECT BUDGET 
The project design and construction 
are estimated to cost $842,000 and 
is largely state funded through the 
Highway Safety Improvement 
Program (HSIP). The City is providing 
local funds of approximately 10% of 
the total project cost for design and 
construction.   

UPDATED: 9.11.23 

PROJECT LOCATION 
Along S Coast HWY 101 in front of 
Cardiff State Beach.   

CONTACT US 
For questions or concerns about 
the project, please contact Project 
Manager Ben Stryker, Engineer II in 
the Engineering Department, at: 
760.943.2230 or  
BStryker@encinitasca.gov  
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